
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

ñHeaven and earth will pass away, but My words 

will never pass away.ò ~ Matthew 24:35 
 

Over the past 9 months Iôve been preaching a series called 

ñLesser Known Storiesò.  Iôve enjoyed it.  I found it 

fascinating to dig into so many obscure events and people in 

the Scriptures and discover timeless truths.  I still have a list 

of about 30 ideas I had written down for upcoming messages.  

Each week I look over that list and pray about where the Lord 

would want to take us next.  Sadly, for me at least, I have felt 

that the time has come to change gears and begin a new 

sermon series.  The truth is that there will never be an end to 

the lesser known stories of the Bible that could be preached.  

Perhaps Iôll return to this series again in the future.  But, 

beginning in October, I will be preaching a new series on 

ñTimeless Truths: From Dust to Gloryò.  We will begin 

walking through the better-known events through the Bible 

beginning with Creation and ending with Eternal Glory.  

These messages will take a new look at familiar passages and 

seek to explain and apply Godôs timelessly relevant truth.  The 

whole world can change, but Godôs Word and His will never 

changes.  The only way to navigate the relentless changes we 

canôt control is to stay firmly established on the foundation of 

Scripture that leads us to the One who overcame the world by 

His perfect life, sacrificial death, and miraculous resurrection.   

 
 

A new season is upon us.  Even now the fields are ripe 

unto harvest, and some have already been harvested.  

The air is getting cooler, and days are getting shorter.  

Every season has its own kind of frantic activity.  It 

seems like it should slow down at some point, but it 

never seems to.  It just changes from one kind of busy 

to another.  Before fall is even over, we will head in to 

the holiday season, and before weôve had time to breath 

a new year will be upon us and all the things we put off 

will suddenly have to be dealt with, and on and on it 

goes.  No matter what the season or how busy we are, 

we have to make Christ a priority.  Godôs desire and 

design for us is to live in a richly satisfying consistently 

growing relationship with Himself.  Donôt wait for a 

new season or some vague hope of the elusive less-busy 

time to draw near to God.  Seasons change, but Godôs 

Word never does.  No matter what the sermon series 

may be, I hope youôll make Sunday morning worship a 

priority as a vital part of your walk with the Lord. 

 

In Christ, 

 

Pastor Luke   

 

 

 

Giving Needed To Meet 2024 Budget YTD 

$504,437.98  
 

Current Exp ense Giving YTD 

$453,144.01       
 

Building Fund Designations YTD 

 $74,489.34   

 

Deacon Fund Designations YTD 

$1,055.00 
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Refuge Student Ministry 
Refuge Student Ministry News 

 

Refuge at the Y! - Sept. 4th-Nov. 13th Refuge students meet at the YMCA 

every Wednesday evening! Session starts at 6pm and pick up time is 8:15pm. 

Drop off and pick up will be at the door to the left of the main entrance.  

 
Godôs Gals - Girls in 6th-12th grades are invited to join us Mondays from 

6-7pm in the Enon Room. We are currently studying ñThe Gospel on the 

Ground Study- The Grit & Glory of the Early Church in Acts.ò  This study 

is open to all girls Middle School through High School.  If  youôre new to this 

study, please sign up at firstbaptistaledo.com.  Questions see Rhonda 

McKinley or Vickie Korns.   

 
Boomsisters ï 6th-12th grade girls join us Saturday, Oct. 5th Boomsisters 

will be on mission, and the ladies of First Baptist are invited to join us! We 

will be helping the ladies of Faith Lutheran Church, in Moline to create 

hygiene kits, fabric kits, and to finish quilts which will be sent out around 

the world through missions. We will meet and leave First Baptist at 8:30 am. 

Lunch will be provided at 11:45am by Hy-Vee. Sign up online today! If you 

have any questions, please contact Rhonda McKinley or Britni Ewing. 

 
High School Bible Study- Attention high schoolers, our next study will be 

in Oct. 12th at 6pm and will be held every other Saturday night. Join us as 

we study 1 Peter and learn what it looks like to walk as a Christian in our 

current world. We are continuing to grow in GODôs love and be rooted in 

His word. Please be sure to bring your Bible. Dinner is provided and free to 

attend. This study meets at Nick & Justina Abbaduskyôs home-408 NE 

12th  St. Aledo. 

 
Homecoming Group - October 5th, FBC will be providing transportation to 

dinner and to the homecoming dance. There are limited seats so please sign 

up online today, the deadline to sign up is Sunday, September 29th. Please 

have each student bring money for dinner. 

 
One-Day Fall Retreat - All students are welcome to join us October 19th 

for an all day event at Camp Summit! Check in and breakfast will be at the 

church at 7am. Jr. High will be riding the bus back to the church at 9pm, 

High schoolers will be staying at the camp until 10pm. Early Bird cost is 

$20, after October 10th the cost will be $30 (T-shirt included!). We will be 

having worship, Camp Fire, Archery Tag, Zip Line, Board Games, GAGA 

Ball, Basketball, and 9-Square In the Air! Sign up online today!  

 
FCA - Calling all students to join us for Fellowship of Christian Athletes 

huddles at Mercer county high school and Jr. High! High school will meet 

every Wednesday morning at 7:15am in room 210, Jr. High will meet every 

Friday at 7:30am in room 23. All students are free to join, breakfast will be 

provided!  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

http://firstbaptistaledo.com/


Flourish Womenôs Ministry 
WEDNESDAY NIGHT  LIVE FALL  

 WOMENôS CLASSES 
 

Wednesday Night Live Classes run from Sept. 

4th-Nov. 13th on Wednesdayôs from 6:30-8pm. 

There are 2 womenôs studies. Kady Hofer leads 

the study ñThe Mothers And Daughters of the 

Bible Speakò by Shannon Bream. And, Britni 

Ewing leads a study called ñBeing A Godly 

Woman In A Sinful World.ò Details & sign up 

online at firstbaptistaledo.com. 

 

  

Joy Circle Meeting 
All ladies are invited to J.O.Y. 

Circle on Tuesday, Oct. 22nd at 7pm 

in the  Enon Room. Come join us for 

fun, fellowship and a devotion.   
 

 
 

Weekly On Going Womenôs Studies 
Sheri Olson hosts a study of the book of Matthew. 

The class takes place on Tuesdays from 10-

11:30am at her home (720 SW 2nd Ave Aledo). 

This is an ongoing study, so jump in at any time. 

 

Sheri Olson also hosts study on the book of Daniel. 

The class takes place on Tuesdays from 12-1:30pm 

at her home (720 SW 2nd Ave Aledo). This is an 

ongoing study so jump in at any time. 

 

Tuesdays With Jesus Womenôs Study 
We are currently going through Kristi McLellandôs 

ñJesus and Womenò study.   Imagine walking the 

dusty roads of Galilee with Jesus of Nazareth-

braving jostling crowds just to touch the edge of 

His cloak and hear Him say, "Take heart, daughter, 

your faith has healed you." Those words, once 

meant to comfort a hurting woman's soul thousands 

of years ago, were also meant for you. This class is 

led by Rhonda McKinley and meets on Tuesdays at 

2pm at FBC in the Enon Room.  Jump in any time!  

 

 
 

FLOURISH Women's Ministry Event : Better Together will be 

held Saturday, Nov. 9th from 9am-Noon at FBC. Please join us 

for a time of growing together in God's Word and worship. 

Maggie Paulus from Life Action will be our special guest 

speaker! Brunch will be provided, but childcare will not be 

offered. Sign up for this FREE event will run from Oct. 6th ï    

Oct. 27th. (Gluten Free Brunch will be available, just note that at 

registration.) 

 

 
 

Ladies, you are invited to join us at Life Action Camp in 

Buchanan, MI on October 25th-27th for Thrive Womenôs 

Retreat. Please register on the church website, then housing and 

transportation will be coordinated. Deadline for registration is 

October 4th. Cost is $100 per woman.  Sign up at 

firstbaptistaledo.com 
 

 

 

 

2025 Women's Flourish Small  

Group Program 
Are you ready to deepen your relationship with 

Christ, while also growing in community with 

others?  Registration will open soon for the 2025 

Women's Small Groups.  Small groups decide 

when, where and how often they meet, though 

our recommendation is at least once a month. 

For questions, please see program coordinators 

Peggy Johnson and Crystal Clark. 




